
RECYLING ROUTE CHANGE  
from weekly to every other week 
Effective the week of 4/1/19  

 
 
Dear Villa Grove Recycling Customer: 
 
Due to a recent severe downturn in recycling commodity pricing and available markets to process recycling 
materials; including China and other countries, and in an effort to continue a sustainable recycling program, 
Advanced Disposal will be moving to an every other week recycle pick up schedule for customers 
currently signed up for the recycle program in the Villa Grove City Limits. 
 
In conjunction with the City of Villa Grove, we have monitored the recycle program’s volumes and found 
that we are picking up less than one ton of material per week.  With the low volume and energy wasted, 
including fuel, fuel emissions, and wear and tear on City Streets, we feel an every other week schedule is 
the solution. 
 
In addition to the recycle schedule change, the City has negotiated to expand Yard Waste services provided 
by Advanced Disposal.  Advanced will now provide curbside yard waste pick ups twice a year; once in the 
spring and once in the fall.  The dates and information regarding the yard waste pick up will be 
forthcoming.       
 
Please see attached calendar for the every other week recycling pick up dates as of 04/01/19 and going 
forward.  
  
Recycle will be picked up on 4/2/19; then 4/16/19, 4/30/19 and so on; every other Tuesday going forward 
for recycling materials. 
 
To compensate for bi-weekly pick up volumes, we will replace the 35 gallon recycling carts with 65 gallon 
recycling carts.  This switch will occur over the next two weeks on Tuesdays.  
 
The change in recycling pick up weeks will not effect trash routes trash pick up in any way.  
  
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (800) 469-7404.   
Our office hours are: 
Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.   
Our email address for your convenience is: CharlestonIL@AdvancedDisposal.com.    
We also can be found on the web at www.AdvancedDisposal.com.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration and your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kenneth Miller , Site Manager , Advanced Disposal  
 
 
   




